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        2022/23 YEAR 2 CHILDREN 

      We l c o me  t o  Ye ar  2  

What you will need:  

 A Cardinal Newman book bag, clearly 

labelled.  

 Your PE kit (see separate information) 

 A named apron for art. This will stay in 

school.  

 A named coluring/activity book. 

 

What you will not need:  

 A pencil case - we can provide every-

thing you may need in school! 

 A school bag  

 

Suggestions for the Summer Holidays!  

First of all, we highly recommend you enjoy 

the time with your friends and families in the 

sunshine! For those who wish to prepare 

ahead, we will be exploring all things ’Safari’ 

in the first half of the Autumn Term. The chil-

dren may want to carry out some research 

on African animals and their habitats.  

We would be delighted to share any work 

once we are back at school! 

Recommended Reads linked to our Topic:  

 Giraffes Can’t Dance by Giles Andreae 

 The Lonely Giraffe by Peter Bright 

 Starry Safari by Linda Ashman 

 African Animals Tales (series)  

You may even wish to search for Andy’s 

Safari Adventures on CBBC!  

PE Kits  

Please include the following in PE bags: 

 Red Shorts 

 Blue T-shirt 

 White socks  

 Navy blue sweater  

 Navy blue tracksuit bottoms  

 Plimsolls  

 Trainers (optional for outdoor PE)  

 

Please make sure everything is labelled. 

We will inform you of PE days from  

September. 

 

We wish you all a very happy holiday with 

your loved ones. Enjoy the rest - we know 

how hard you have all worked in Year One 

and look forward to building on all of that 

success in Year Two!  

See you soon!  

Mrs Hartfield, Mrs Williams  

and Mrs Coleman 

 

 

The Year Two team are very excited to welcome you all into our classes in September!  

The Autumn Term promises to be full of exciting learning opportunities.  

Please find below some useful reminders to help you prepare for the new school year.  



 

  

  


